
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Central Council of Church Bellringers 
 

 

Safeguarding advice for young ringers online 

 
 

In general bellringers are lovely people but very rarely things can go 
wrong. To help you stay safe when ringing online: 
 

 When you are going to a practice make sure there is someone 
you know and trust there. 

 If someone says something inappropriate use the "Report 
Behaviour" link on Ringing Room and tell an adult you trust 
(mum or dad, tower captain or another family member). 

 You can take screenshots to keep a record of conversations. 

 If you need more help or don't know who to talk to, go to 
cccbr.org.uk/safeguarding. 

 

https://cccbr.org.uk/safeguarding/

